
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Re: Letter Invitation addressed to Mr. Felix S. Mirasol Jr.
1 message

RSSD MIMAROPA <rssdmimaropa@gmail.com> Thu, Aug 24, 2023 at 10:16 AM
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Good day!

We would like to confirm if Mr. Mirasol will grace us with his presence for the upcoming Department of Agrarian Reform's
Local Program Management Committee (LPMC) meeting. 

If not, please provide the name of his representative.

Thank you!

On Wed, Aug 16, 2023 at 2:54 PM DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph> wrote:
Good day!

This is to acknowledge receipt of your email.
Your concern was immediately forwarded to the Conservation and Development Division (CDD) for review and
appropriate action

For other inquiries/follow-ups, you may reach them directly at their email address: cddmimaropa@gmail.com

Please also be informed that your concern has been assigned with Document Tracking Number  E-2023-113781.

To track the status of your concern, please provide the number above for ease of reference.

Thank you and keep safe.

JEZETH MAE G. FADERO
Mathematician Aide I
Records Section - DENR MIMAROPA

On Wed, Aug 16, 2023 at 9:01 AM RSSD MIMAROPA <rssdmimaropa@gmail.com> wrote:
Good day, Mr. Mirasol!

Please see the attached letter-invitation re:the Department of Agrarian Reform's Local Program Management
Committee (LPMC) meeting this coming August 29, 2023 at BSA Twin Towers, Mandaluyong City. Kindly
acknowledge receipt of this email.  

Thank you! 
DARRO MIMAROPA
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